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To Our Guests,

NOTICE

Thank you very much for staying at the Plaza Hotel Premier.
We have construction planned as follows,

Date : 11" July, 2024 (Mon) — 31t July, 2024 (Wed)

Working Hours : 09:00a.m. — 04:00p.m.

We apologize for any inconvenience, and appreciate your understanding and cooperation

If you have any questions, please contact the Front Desk.

Hotel Manager
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